
This Year’s Contributors: 

Madeleine Cohen is a third year student at the University of King’s 

College, and will be receiving her Bachelor of Arts next year, with 

a Combined Honours in History and Contemporary Studies. 

Mark MacAulay is a third year student at Dalhousie University, 

and will be receiving his Bachelor of Arts next year, with Honours 

in History. He primarily interested in the study of modern social 

history. 

Crystle Hug is a third year student at Dalhousie University, and 

will be receiving her Bachelor of Arts next year, with Honours in 

History. 

Chris Matthews is a fourth year student at Dalhousie University, 

and will be receiving his Bachelor of Arts this year, with Honours 

in History. 

Joshua Tapper is a third year student at Dalhousie University, and 

will be receiving his Bachelor of Arts next year, with a Combined 

Honours in English and History. He was the Editor of last year’s 

publication of Pangaea and is this year’s President of the Dalhou-

sie Undergraduate History Society. He spent the spring semester 

of this year studying Creative Writing and Literature at New York 

University, and maintains a broad interest in twentieth-century 
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American social, labour and cultural movements. 

 

Jesse Mintz is a third year student at Dalhousie University, and 

will be receiving his Bachelor of Arts next year, with Honours in 

History. He is primarily interested in the study of Islam. 

 

D'Arcy Mulligan is a third year student at Dalhousie University, 

and will be receiving his Bachelor of Arts next year, with Honours 

in History. He is primarily interested human psychology, as it per-

tains to some of the more brutal chapters of our history. 

 

Jacob Posen is a third year student at Dalhousie University, and 

will be receiving his Bachelor of Arts next year, with a Major in 

History. He has been acting as de facto President of the Dalhousie 

Undergraduate History Society for the second semester of this aca-

demic year. 

 

Tomas Hachard is a third year student at Dalhousie University, 

and will be receiving his Bachelor of Arts next year, with Honours 

in History. He is primarily interested in the study of intellectual 

history, specifically regarding identity, colonialism and post-

colonialism. 

 

Hugh Pouliot is a fourth year student at Dalhousie University, and 

will be receiving his Bachelor of Arts next year, with a Major in 

History. 



Jessica M. Adach is a fourth year student at Dalhousie University, 

and will be receiving her Bachelor of Arts this year, with a Com-

bined Honours in History and Contemporary Studies. She is pri-

marily interested twentieth century European history, specifically 

regarding Nazi Germany. She has been acting as de facto Vice 

President of the Dalhousie Undergraduate History Society for the 

second semester of this academic year. 

Benjamin Carver is a fourth year student at Dalhousie University, 

and will be receiving his Bachelor of Arts this year, with a Double 

Major in History and French. 


